
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

Olympia, Washington 98504 
 
 
 
 
August 17, 2022 
 
 
 
Melissa Mohr, Allen Gabriel MD, PLLC 
e-mail: melissa@allengabrielmd.com 
 
Lorraine Dryden, Achieving Accreditation, LLC 
e-mail: ldryden@achievingaccreditation.com 
 
RE:  Determination of Reviewability Request #22-28 Allen Gabriel MD PLLC 
 
Dear Ms. Mohr & Ms. Dryden: 
 
Thank you for your August 16, 2022, e-mail requesting to withdraw the Determination of 
Reviewability (DOR) #22-28 referenced above. In accordance with your request, DOR #22-28 is 
withdrawn, and no further action is required. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (360) 236-2955. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Eric Hernandez, Program Manager 
Certificate of Need 
Office of Community Health Systems 
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